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APPENDIX C2 

 

 

A365 MELKSHAM WITHOUT 
 

LETTERS OF OBJECTION/SUPPORT 
 

LETTER FROM OBJECTION 

Mr. A. Brindle 
406A The Spa 
Melksham  
 

1. Wishes to see the current “informal” 30mph speed 
limit formalised.  There are two locations where 
pedestrians and cycles cross the A365 and these 
need protection. 
 
There is continual noise associated with lorry traffic 
from  
5.30 a.m. 

 
Comments 

 

Mr. Brindle’s concerns relate to the section of A365 between Spa roundabout and Falcon 
Way roundabout where there is a current de-restriction order.  This is north-west of the 
length adjacent to the new development upon which the current de-restriction order is 
proposed. 
 
The length between the roundabouts remains on the list for consideration when the revised 
guidance for 40 and 50mph speed limits is received.  The points made by Mr. Brindle will be 
considered at that time. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


